
From: Janet Duffy   
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 1:30 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2024/0040 Promenade House BS8 3NE 
 
With reference to the above application, I wish to comment as a resident of  
 
Several things occur to me, the structure of a tent at the front of Promenade House will be ugly and 
not at all in keeping with the structure of the beautiful building.  I understand trees will need to be 
felled (disturbance of wildlife) and hard landscaping will be necessary.  On the occasions in the past 
when temporary gazebos have been erected in the front of Promenade House, after the event, cans, 
bottles and cigarette butts have been strewn around the trees and foliage.  All of this is bad enough 
without there being no mention of noise and parking!  Litfield Road is small and narrow and is 
plagued with cars from Stride Treglown and Engineers House during the week.  Both Managers have 
been very helpful in trying to discourage people from parking in this road but it's impossible to police 
and some people are downright rude! At the weekend we have people parking for free to walk to 
The Observatory.  We actually have to purchase Residents parking permits and it's a bit annoying 
when we can't park. 
 
We also have events occurring in The Merchant Venturers building and The Mayor's Residence. 
 
Janet Duffy 
 




